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From: henkinp@earthlink.net

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 6:25 PM

To: Desmond, Jim; Anderson, Joel; MontgomerySteppe, Monica; Vargas, Nora (BOS);
Lawson-Remer, Terra

Cc: FGG, Public Comment; CV Live Data Robert Johnson; ABC 10 San Diego; KUSI 51 San

Diego; Mayor Rebecca Jones San Marcos; Mayor Steve Vaus Poway.; Mayor Dane White
Escondido; Mayor Bill Wells El Cajon; Mayor Esther Sanchez Oceanside CA; Mayor John
Franklin City of Vista; Mayor John McCann; Mayor John Minto City of Santee; Mayor
Keith Blackburn Carlsbad; Mayor Lesa Heebner Solana Beach; Mayor Mark A. La‘ Mesa;
Mayor Paloma Aguirre Imperial Beach; Mayor Racquel Vasquez Lemon Grove; Mayor
Richard Bailey Coronado; Mayor Ron Morrison National City, Mayor Tony Kranz
Encinitas; Mayor Tracy Martinez Del Mar; SD Mayor Todd Gloria ‘

Subject: [External] LEVIES FOR PERMANENT ROAD DIVISION ZONES, COUNTY SERVICE AREAS,
ETC (PLEASE INCLUDE WITH DOCUMENTS FOR LAND USE AGENDA #9)

Follow Up Flag: Follow up {
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Supervisors,

The Permanent Road Division rate increases are ridiculous whether or not some 'committee’ approved them. 95% for
PRD 104 (way to repulse low-income homebuyers); 9% increase for PRD's 117, 133, and 1017 based on a LA Consumer
Confidence Index setting the inflation rate at 9% - while the next paragraph lists SD County's inflation at 3.8%.

And there is no reason given for using the more subjective Consumer Confidence Index from another County.

County Service Area and Fire Protection District increases of 3.8%to match OUR cost of living is great!

The Flood Control District increase of 15.53 based apparently on the same LA Index (I don't know what accounts for the
difference) is also wrongheaded if not duplicitous.

It also sounds like the current residents are paying for the deterioration in the pipes and culverts caused before they may
have moved to this County. And there is no reason given for using the more subjective Consumer Confidence Index from
another County.

I recommend that you approve the County Service Area and Fire Protection District increases only and reconsider
whether the others are fair or reasonable. '

Regards,

Paul Henkin



